KAJNSE 00O

February 11, 1975

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Carl 9

You probably thought that this would never come, but believe it
or not it has, The volume of mail following our hurricane broadcast
was tremendous and unfortunately some reports were lost in the shuffile,

Your information as presented on your "N.R.C." report form is
correct. I hope this will satidfy your needs for confirmation.

Thank you for being patient with us, being on a U.S. clear channel,
being a daytimer, and being a newcomer makes us a nice catch on the
domestic radio scene, This means enough QSL requests to keep us busy
in our spare time,
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